
 
 

Pass It On . . . 
What’s Happening at Little Britain United Church 

Coming Up  
St. Patrick’s Fundraiser 

The Red River Churches Refugee Team (RRCRT) 
and Our Daily Bread Soup Kitchen are hosting a 
dinner on March 16th at Memorial Hall in Selkirk. 
There will be stew for dinner and musical 
entertainment. Please contact Margaret for 
tickets or if you would like to help. 

In Stitches Quilt Show - April 12 & 13 at LBUC hall. 
Tickets are $5. There will be a silent auction. 
LBUC members will be making the lunch. 
More details to follow. 

Feb 3 
Munch & Mingle right after 
church. 

Mar 1 
World Day of Prayer 
Little Britain is hosting this event 
for churches in our community. 
There will be an evening service 
followed by refreshments. 

February 2019 

Feb 24 
Annual Congregational Meeting 
There will be Sunday service 
followed by the annual meeting 
and a potluck lunch.  
No Sunday School today. 

Quiz Night 

LBUC will host our annual Quiz Night on April 5th. 
Invite your family and friends or let us know if 
you would like to join a team! 


